
 

 

W/C 13th January  

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

  

We are delighted to invite you to read the inaugural Nova Education Trust Annual Report to 

Parents. 

  

This report provides an overview of our achievements and key priorities for the 2023-2024 

academic year. It showcases the dedication and hard work of our children and young 

people, staff, and the wider school community. 

  

Nova Education Trust Annual Report 2024 

  

  

The production of this report was inspired by the valuable feedback we received from you 

through the annual parental voice stakeholder questionnaire. Your insights were 

instrumental in shaping the report's content and ensuring it addresses the information most 

important to you.  We would greatly appreciate your feedback on this annual report as 

your insights will be invaluable to us. 

  

We believe that open communication and transparency are essential for building strong 

partnerships between schools and our families. We encourage you to take some time to 

read the report and learn more about the exciting work happening within Nova Education 

Trust. 

  

We deeply appreciate your continued support as we work together to deliver a truly 

transformational education for every child. 

  

 

Best wishes, 

  

Ash Rahman 

CEO 

Nova Education Trust 

  
 

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/c9ac04a521.html

